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MEDIA ADVISORY 

FLORIDA TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION TO REVIEW FDOT’S 

TENTATIVE WORK PROGRAM AT PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TALLAHASSEE, FL--The Florida Transportation Commission will hold a meeting on Monday, 

March 6, 2017 from 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. EST at the Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT) Auditorium, located at 605 Suwannee Street, in Tallahassee, Florida. 

At the meeting, the Commission will hold a Statewide Public Hearing on FDOT’s Tentative Work 

Program for Fiscal Years 2017/18 through 2021/22, which directs the next five years of 

preliminary engineering, right-of-way acquisition, construction, public transportation projects and 

Turnpike and Rail Enterprise plans in the state of Florida.  

The Commission will present their review of the Tentative Work Program, and receive a 

response and agency report from FDOT Interim Secretary Rachel Cone.  Additionally, the 

Commission will hear presentations from District Secretaries and the Directors of the Turnpike 

and Rail Enterprise. 

For additional information, including the full agenda, please visit www.FTC.state.fl.us, or contact 

the Florida Transportation Commission staff at 850.414.4105.  

 
The Florida Transportation Commission is an appointed body that provides performance and fiscal oversight of the 
FDOT, and makes transportation policy recommendations to the Governor and the Legislature. 
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